
July 31, 2017 

IMPORTANT 

 Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program Information 

Dear HCV Program participants and Landlords, 

Mobile Housing Board HCV is soliciting public comments for amendments to the Housing 
Choice Voucher Administrative (HCV Admin Plan).  The HCV Administrative Plan is MHB’s 
written statement of policies used to carry out the HCV Program in accordance with federal law 
and regulations, and The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requirements. 

The comment period is open for 45 days from July 31, 2017 through September 13, 2017.  

Copies of the proposed amendments and the current version of the HCV Administrative Plan 
will be available on our website at www.mobilehousing.org or may be reviewed during normal 
business hours (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.) at the 
following location: 

Housing Choice Voucher Office 
1517 Plaza Drive 
Mobile, AL  36617 
 

The public is invited to provide verbal and/or written comments at the Public Hearing.  Only 
comments pertaining to this proposal are being solicited.  A Public Hearing will be conducted on 
Tuesday, September 5, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. at Mobile Housing Board Central Office located at 
151 South Claiborne Street, Mobile, AL 36602 

Written comments may be submitted to: 

Mobile Housing Board 
Housing Choice voucher program 
Attention:  HCV Plan Amendments 
P.O. Box 1345 
Mobile, AL  36633 
 
Comments must be submitted and received on or before the close of business on September 
13, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
Monica Griffin 
Monica Griffin 
Manager III 
Housing Choice Voucher Program 
 
 
  
  


